
March 14, 1994

Robert P. Levin
Adjusters International
29580 Northwestern Hwy, Ste 104
Southfield MI 48034

Dear Bob:

This letter is written to express our appreciation for your assistance in helping us arrive at
the appropriate cost of repairs in accordance with Eastbank Limited Partnership’s claim
against our insurance carrier. In accordance with our agreement, we are enclosing our
check for the full and final payment in the amount of $40,000 for the services rendered by
Adjusters International.

Again, your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Allan D. Engel
Secretary and Assistant Treasurer


